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  FPC Connector Discontinuation
 

Due to increased global competition, reduced global revenue and Product Life Cycle Management, Omron 
has made the decision to discontinue all FPC Connector series.  This discontinuation includes all part 
numbers within the following series: XF2B, XF2J, XF2L, XF2M, XF2U, XF2W, XF3A, XF3B, XF3C, XF3M, XF3Z.   
 
Attached you will find a file which provides recommended replacement to competitive product, at the 
family level.  Exercise due diligence when recommending and considering replacement product.   
 
Please contact Omron Sales for assistance with discontinuation and replacement plans. 

 

Product Discontinuation 
 

Suggested Replacement 
Product Type Product Type 

Model XF2B 
Model XF2J 
Model XF2L 
Model XF2M 
Model XF2U 
Model XF2W 

Model XF3A 
Model XF3B 
Model XF3C 
Model XF3M 
Model XF3Z 

 
 

No replacement 

 
 

LAST Order Date (Last Time Buy Date): 

March 30, 2018 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

* Sales teams should communicate this discontinuation with their OEM’s and CEM’s.   
For further technical support and any questions, please communicate with Product Marketing. 

Specifications in this notification are as of the issue date and are subject to change without notice. 
Only main changes in specifications are described in this document. Please be sure to read the relevant catalogs, datasheets, product 

specifications, instructions, and manuals for precautions and necessary information when using products. 
 

Last time buy dates are subject to change based on availability. 
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